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SUBMIT VOLUNTEER REPORTS

BEFORE DECEMBER 24 

REMINDER:  You are responsible for reporting your volunteer hours and advanced training hours to Rosanna.  She has just submitted a quarterly report to the state and there’s only ONE more report before the end of the year. 

It’s important that you file your report with her so your hours can be counted for the year 2010.

For those who completed the 2010 training class in April your report is important so Rosanna will know when you’ve completed your 40 hours of volunteer work and your advanced training so she can order your certificate and dragonfly pin.

Rosanna uses the information on the forms that you submit to know when to order merit pins and annual pins.  Remember that to earn the annual pin (Wood Duck for 2010) you must complete and report the required volunteer hours and advanced training hours within the January – December calendar year.

If you have any questions please email Rosanna: rosanna@dishmail.net.


Wishing you a Happy and Safe Holiday!



Recruitment of participants for the 2011 training class for Texas Master Naturalist volunteers is underway.  Information and application forms are posted on our Website � HYPERLINK "http://tmn.org/cypress" ��http://tmn.org/cypress�.  Click on Training and 2011 Training Class.  Deadline for applications is January 20, 2011.  Classes will be February 18-19, March 18-19, April 15-16 and May 20-21.





If you know of anyone who may be interested in becoming a Master Naturalist volunteer please share the information with him/her.  








NO MONTHLY MEETING IN


DECEMBER





SEE YOU IN JANUARY








 















































